
Hello All,  

 

Thank you for attending the Progressive Dinner. Iôm sure we can agree that it was a big success. 

If you find the host professors in the hall, thank them for their hospitality and delicious dishes! 

 

 Today, October 23, 2012, Your President started off the meeting introducing the guest 

speaker, Dr. Bauer, who presented a Powerpoint with insightful photos to the club. Before he 

began, he wanted to commend us on how active our club is. 

 

____________ñLive and Learn in the Czech Republicò__________ 

http://www.youtube.com/watch?v=RXT2KOcG2zE
http://kamera.olomouc.cz/


He stressed that now is the opportune time to go study abroad before leaving VSU, before 

starting a family, because it will be harder to secure the time and take advantage of this 

opportunity. He affirmed that it is ñmost exciting, high quality, least expensive,ò opportunity 

to go to Europe and gain accreditation. He assured us that no one has been lost abroad and no 

one has complained about the experience. 

 Seats fill Quickly! A lot of interest has been expressed but only 35 tickets will be used.  

 

______________Avoid the waiting list by 

mailto:bbauer@valdosta.edu
http://ww2.valdosta.edu/coe/psychology/studyabroad/
mailto:bbrowne@valdosta.edu
mailto:tbbutenschon@valdosta.edu


Zumba Dance 4 Alzheimerôs begins at at which is November 10
th

 1pm-3pm Anytime Fitness 

3143C on North Ashley St. in the 5 Points Shopping Center. They will be supporting (ACTO) 

and ask that you donate $10 per person. 

 

Next Speaker may be Lauren, from the Haven and we look forward to hearing for her. 

 

We are looking to put a Team together for the American Cancer Society Relay for Life much 


